
Moving in May!

What a wonderful start to 2019 as God is orchestrating things into place for our family to move 
overseas in early May!

Recently, a door opened for us to go to the island of Cyprus to 
serve for several months this year while resident missionary, 
Brother Stephen Summers, and his family are Stateside raising 
continued support. Without help in Cyprus while the Summers 
family is away, the first-generation  church they have built is 
vulnerable. We are honored to help keep the work alive in their 
absence. 

We still need monthly support!  Although our budget for living in Cyprus will be less than it will be 
in Greece, we still lack some monthly support.  We are stepping out in faith that God will continue to 
provide what is left, and this in-between mission of serving in Cyprus will allow us more time to 
continue raising support for our move to Greece while working in a field where there is a need.  We 
know if the Lord lays it upon your heart to reach these people with us, you will be blessed.

Greek language schools are available where we will be living.  However, language school is costly 
and we are believing God will provide for us to continue studying Greek to prepare us for our 
transition to Greece when the Summers family returns to Cyprus.

A special thanks to each of you who have chosen to support us before we move to the field of our 
calling. Your trust in us as stewards of what God has provided is truly humbling and is the reason we 

are able to walk through 
this door in faith.  Thank 
you!

M a n y o f y o u h a v e 
committed to supporting 

us monthly once we get 
overseas.  Thank you for your burden for the beautiful souls of the Mediterranean region. As a 
reminder, funds usually get to us a month after you send them through their respective channels.  
May God abundantly bless you!
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